Lehny Corbin

From: janet

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 9:16 AM
To: Lehny Corbin

Subject: Re: Ethics Training AB1234 Due
Lehny,

Thank you for clarifying that, because it states clearly on the intro to the course that we are not required to take it as we
receive no pay or recompense for our work. In lieu of that and that my term is up and noticing | have served for 20
years...I have decided to retire from the commission. Please thank everyone involved for me, we all shared a lot of hard
work. | can drop off my vest this week.

Thanks, Janet

, at 8:32 AM, Lehny Corbin <LehnyC@sanpabloca.gov> wrote:

Good morning, Janet. The Safety Commission By-Laws state that the Commission are bound by the
Ralph M. Brown Act.

| don’t believe that in previous years, Safety Commissioners were not “required” to take the Ethics
Training, but our City Attorney is asking that all commissioners take the training.

http://localethics.fppc.ca.gov/login.aspx

Lehny M. Corbin, CMC
Deputy City Clerk / Notary Public

“Teamwork San Pablo - 2019 Year of New Beginnings”
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City Hall Office Hours:

Monday thru Thursday — 7:30 am to 6:00 pm, open during lunch, closed Fridays.

*With the exception of the San Pablo Senior Center, Youth Services and Police Patrol Services. Recreation will be open Fridays with
limited services.
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Pablo. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The City of San Pablo accepts no liability for
any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email

From: janet

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 7:41 AM

To: Lehny Corbin <LehnyC@sanpabloca.gov>
Subject: Re: Ethics Training AB1234 Due

Lenny,

We were told that the training was not applicable to us. Could you please ascertain that?
As it was explained to us, it did not apply to volunteer groups.

Janet

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 15, 2019, at 4:16 PM, Lehny Corbin <LehnyC@sanpabloca.gov> wrote:

Hello, Janet and Khan. As previously advised, board and commission members must
take the Ethics Training (AB1234) every two years. Below is the link to take the online
training through the Fair Political Practices Commission (FPPC) website. Kindly do so as
soon as possible. Once the training is completed, please print, sign and forward the
original signed Certificate of Participation to me immediately.

Thank you so much!

http://localethics.fppc.ca.gov/login.aspx

Lehny M. Corbin, CMC

Deputy City Clerk / Notary Public

“Teamwork San Pablo - 2019 Year of New Beginnings”

<image001.jpg>

<image004.png>
| Direct
<image002.jpg> | Fax
13831 San Pablo Avenue, San Pablo, CA 94806
Email: LehnyC@SanPabloCA.gov
Website: www.SanPabloCA.gov

<ir

City Hall Office Hours:

Monday thru Thursday — 7:30 am to 6:00 pm, open during lunch, closed Fridays.

*With the exception of the San Pablo Senior Center, Youth Services and Police Patrol Services. Recreation will
be open Fridays with limited services.
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